
 

From: Carol Burtin Fripp 
To: Infrastructure and Environment 
Cc: Geoff Kettel 
Subject: [External Sender] My comments for 2025.IE20.8 on April 9, 2025 Infrastructure and Environment Committee 
Date: April 9, 2025 10:58:37 AM 

To the City Clerk: 

Please add my comments to the agenda for the April 9, 2025 Infrastructure and Environment Committee meeting on 
item 2025.IE20.8, Safety Barriers Along the Leaside Bridge - Feasibility Study Update 

I understand that my comments and the personal information in this email will form part of the public record and 
that my name will be listed as a correspondent on agendas and minutes of City Council or its committees. Also, I 
understand that agendas and minutes are posted online and my name may be indexed by search engines like Google. 

Comments: 

I am writing to confirm that the Leaside Residents Association fully supports this feasibility study. 

With thanks,  Carol Burtin Fripp 
Co-President of the Leaside Residents Association 
with Geoff Kettel 
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